
Burley Bulletin Board

Wagtails Parents - Please remember that ‘The Stickman’ trip payment needs to be made by Wednesday 15th
November



Anti bullying week is Monday 13th to Friday 17th November.
On Monday 13th, to raise awareness, please join in by wearing odd or crazy

colour socks or tights, to school for the day!

Children in Need, Friday 17th November.
Children are welcome to come to school wearing ‘spotacular’ non-uniform!
If you would like to donate to children in need please follow the link below

and click on ‘pay in school fundraising’.
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/your-donation

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/your-donation


All children will be taking part in this art exhibition and they would love you to take
them to the Burley Village hall so you can see their amazing work on display



Wagtails Parents - Please make a note in your diary to buy the New Milton & Lymington
Times Advertiser on Friday 24th November to see your child in the Year R supplement!




